
From: OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov
To: Dina Gielchinsky
Subject: FOIA Request No.: 2017-01-105
Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:16:47 AM
Importance: High

Dear Ms. Gielchinsky;
 
Re:    FOIA #: 2017-01-105
          OASIS #: 965827
 
This is in response to your request for a status update regarding your FOIA
request. Please be advise that we are still in the review stage of processing your
request. We are aiming to get an initial response to you within the next two
weeks, by December 15, 2017.
 
As you are aware, OFAC has assigned your request FOIA number 2017-01-
105. Please include this number on all correspondence regarding this request.
You may contact us at our FOIA Requester Service Center via email at
OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov or via telephone at (202) 622-2500, option 3.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Marshall Fields
Assistant Director
Information Disclosure and Records Management Division
Office of Sanctions Support and Operations
Office of Foreign Assets Control
U.S. Department of the Treasury
 
Confidentiality Notice: 
      This email may contain privileged, confidential and or law enforcement
sensitive information which is exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If
you have received this communication in error, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of the communication is strictly
prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender.
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